
 

 
 

Operational Notice 
 

NO 2 of 2016 
 

HGV/ Bulk Transport Loading Requirements in Belfast Harbour Areas 
 

This notice is issued pursuant to operational notice No.12 2014. 
 
All haulage companies and their drivers are reminded that they are required to ensure 
they do not operate a vehicle with an excessive load. 
Guidance on a vehicle’s Maximum permissible load can be found in…… 
. The owner’s manual 
. On the vehicle / Trailer Information Plate 
. On the following Government Website Links…… 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guide-to-lorry-types-and-weights 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/hgv-maximum-weights 
 
If upon Inspection by a Harbour Official a vehicle is found to be overloaded, Belfast 
Harbour will take whatever action is appropriate, which may include exclusion from the 
Harbour Estate. 
 
I would further remind operators that a complete list of operational notices are 
available on our website:  
https://www.belfast-harbour.co.uk/port/navigation-pilotage/operational-notices 
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